
 

 

March 23, 2020 

 

 

Dear Value Customer, 

We have just received confirmation that as a manufacturer of flexible 
connectors and critical electrical components producing inputs 
necessary for the essential energy distribution sector, notably the 
Quebec electricity network and also customers around the world , we 
are an essential service authorized to maintain its operations.  
 
Consequently, despite the orders made today by the provincial 
government forcing the closure of several businesses until April 13th  
all of our operations will stay open as a critical supplier and 
confirm that we have the personnel and material resources as 
well as the authorizations necessary.  
 
Please be assured of our ongoing commitment to ensure that we can 
respond to your requests as quickly as possible under the 
circumstances, in addition to informing you quickly in the event of any 
changes.  
 
We thank you again for your trust and remain available. 
 
 
 

Kevin Healy 

___________________________ 
Kevin Healy, CEO 
Exel International / Exel Plating 
 


